Securities ana
Exchange
y Commiission

PHILIPPINES

Bids and Awards Committee

NOTICE OF AWARD
December 28, 2018
Otus Copy Systems Inc.
UD9 David Il Bldg., 567 Shaw Blvd.,
Mandaluyong Clty
Tel. No. 238-38-28
Attention: Mr. Erwin C. Manarpiis

General Manager for South Manila Operation

Gentlemen:

We are pleased to inform you that the Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) has approved the
recommendation of the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) in its BAC Resolution No. 2018-83 to award to
Otus Copy Systems Inc. the contract for Supply and delivery of 2 units of High Speed Printer with at
least 75ppm in the amount of Nine Hundred Twenty-Six Thousand Two Hundred Fifty Pesos (Php
926,250.00), inclusive of VAT.

Kindly return the original copy of this Notice of Award within calendar three (3) days with your signature

in the Conforme portion.

Very truly yours,

\
VICENTE GRACIANGAFETIZMENIO, Jr.
OIC-ICTD

CONFORME: Otus Copy Systems Inc.

C. Manarpiis
anager for South Manila Operation
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